
Spring is here! I hope all of you are ready to go to
DCON, which is coming up soon! We recently

held the Division 15 Spring Rally and elected our
new Lieutenant Governor! It was a great

success, and we had a great turnout. Thank you
to all the clubs who attended. Your new Division
15 LTG, Zöe Drake from Clarksville High School,
will be inducted at DCON, so I hope you attend!
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District Convention

DCON will be held from March 18-20, 2022 at the Marriott - Cool Springs
Hotel in Franklin, Tennessee. The 2022-2023 District officers will be elected

at DCON. There will be a service fair, workshops, a dance, and more! The
Keynote speaker will be Judson Laipply. The price includes 2 nights of a
hotel room, 2 meals, all convention activities/programs, and convention

souvenirs. The theme has been announced to be Celebrating the
Superheroes of Service! 



Registration has closed, and we have around 200 people going in total! It's
extremely exciting that we'll be able to have an in-person convention, and

that Key Club is reviving from the pandemic. This will be extremely exciting
with so many Key Clubbers gathered together. Of course, proper social

distancing guidelines will be enforced. To those of you who will be
competing or running, I wish you the best of luck!

International Convention
The Key Club International Convention will be held from July 6 - July 10,
2022. This is the biggest event of the Key Club year! You’ll also have the

opportunity to:



Travel to and from International Convention with your district.
Share innovative service projects and fundraising ideas.

Listen to amazing speakers.
Learn about service leadership.

Train for your leadership position.
Elect next year’s Key Club International Board.

Discover new charities and organizations you and your club can team up
with.

Have fun and make memories that last a lifetime.
See the sites in Washington D.C.






FAREWELL AND THANKS

To all of the Division 15 Clubs, 
This is my last newsletter, as I will be ending my term
as a Lieutenant Governor at District Convention. You
will have a new Lieutenant Governor from Clarksville
High who will take my place. I would just like to say

thank you to all of you for working with me and
attending my trainings and rallies. I appreciate all of
you for serving to help your communities, working

with our Ronald McDonald House, and taking
initiative within your own clubs. I wish the best to all

of you all in the future! 



Sincerely,
Vivian Ma

2021-2022 Division 15 Lieutenant Governor


